
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

CHURCHIE - ST MARGARET’S MUSIC AFTERNOON 

 

On Wednesday 17 October 2018, the members of St Margaret's Sister Helen Wind Symphony, Jackson 

Wind Ensemble, Encorah and Stradivari Strings will participate in an informal rehearsal and performance 

with the members of Churchie’s Music Program in Eton Hall. This will be a fantastic opportunity for the 

girls to meet musicians from Churchie and experience performing in a large ensemble setting.  

 

Students will rehearse between 4:00pm and 5:30pm and from 5:30pm, the St Margaret's Music Support 

Group will provide a sausage sizzle dinner for all students (please provide details of any special dietary 

requirements via email to: Music@stmargarets.qld.edu.au). At 6:30pm parents are invited to attend an 

informal performance in Eton Hall which will conclude at approximately 7pm.  

 

The schedule for the afternoon is as follows: 

 

4:00pm – 5:30pm  Combined rehearsals 

5:30pm – 6:30pm Sausage sizzle 

6:30pm – 7:00pm Concert Performance 

 

Students are to remain in their school uniform for the afternoon. 

 

I look forward to this being a fun and rewarding experience for the girls. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Brad King 

Head of Performance 
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